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Date of Release Incident Date Police Case Number 

February 08, 2023 February 07, 2023 2301592 

 

On February 7, 2023, officers responded to 3354 Cobb Parkway, the business of Kohl’s in 

reference to a theft in progress. As officers arrived, they were met with Kohl’s Loss Prevention 

Associates and directed to an office. Officers observed the suspects through a live surveillance 

camera in the perfume aisle placing perfume bottles into a shopping cart. Officers observed one 

suspect enter a changing room and after an extended period, the suspect exited the changing 

room with a bag without any visible merchandise. The changing rooms were inspected, and no 

merchandise was located. Both suspects approached the exit and once a presence of police 

vehicles was observed, the suspects abandoned the cart and a bag, and ran towards their vehicle. 

Officers were able to detain the suspects.  

After further investigation, it was discovered that the bag was used to conceal numerous perfume 

bottles valued at $2,875.00. Officers also located other suspected stolen items in the suspect’s 

vehicle after the arrest.  

 The suspects were both charged with O.C.G.A. 16-8-14, Felony Shoplifting. 

Suspect #1 - Pashion Johnson (B/F 37 YOA) of Lawrenceville  

Suspect #2 - Sata Dennis (B/F 28 YOA) of Loganville 

 

The Acworth Police Department’s Criminal Investigations Division is continuing to work this 

case. Anyone with information regarding this case is urged to contact the Acworth Police 

Department at 770-974-1232. 
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